
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    October 11, 2002 
 

 
 
Mr. Anthony Zielinski 

Council Administration Manager 
Common Council 

Room 205, City Hall 
 
Dear Mr. Zielinski: 

 
 Please introduce a "Title Only" Communication at the next Common Council 

meeting.  The title only communication should be as follows. 
 

“Communication from Water Works regarding new information on the role of 

ozone in drinking water treatment.” 
 

 We will notify you when the communication file will be filled. 
 
  Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 

 
    Very truly yours, 

 
 
 

 
    Carrie M. Lewis, Superintendent 

    Milwaukee Water Works 
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